
 
 

OFSTED REPORT 12th and 13th of September 2023 

We are delighted to announce that Ofsted inspected Chellaston Academy on the 12th and 13th 

of September 2023, and regraded the school as ‘Good’ in all areas.  We are so proud of our 

wonderful students and staff, and want to thank them all for their dedication, passion, belief 

and for living our academy values of Integrity, Care, and Excellence. 

The rapid turnaround at Chellaston Academy has been influenced by many factors including 

our curriculum which is ‘broad and ambitious’; quality teaching and ‘high academic 

expectations’ which includes ‘strong subject knowledge’ and ‘skilled staff identifying and 

meeting pupils learning needs’; and a focus on providing a ‘calm and orderly’ atmosphere 

across the academy. 

Some of the other reasons include our whole academy focus on unconditional positive regard, 

our ‘Inclusion Graduated Response’ which includes elements of Trauma Informed Learning 

strategies, ‘effective safeguarding’ and strong leadership at all levels across the academy. 

Chellaston Academy has been through some challenging times in the past few years, and we 

are delighted that the care, love, expertise, dedication, and professionalism of our staff has 

been recognised.  Please find time to read the attached report which celebrates just a few of 

the wonderful elements of Chellaston Academy. 

https://www.chellaston.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2023/09/10302541-Chellaston-

Academy-148639-Final-PDF.pdf  

Kind regards 

Phil Smith 

 

Proud Headteacher 

Chellaston Academy 

'Inspiring each other to realise our potential through Integrity, Care and Excellence’. 
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